
 

DUE TO RECENT HEALTH CONCERNS,                            

AS A CHURCH, WE ARE MAKING                            

SOME TEMPORARY CHANGES. 
 

The following precautions are being implemented: 
 

 The distribution of the Precious Blood from the chalice for the 

laity is suspended.  

 (As we know each Host contains the Body, Blood, Soul, and 

 Divinity of Christ, so there is no necessity in drinking from the 

 chalice) 
 

 Communion will ONLY be given in the hand. 

    (No Communion on the tongue) 
 

 Parishioners are urged NOT to offer a handshake during the 

Sign of Peace.   
 

 Holy Water will no longer be available at the doors of the 

Church.  
 

 During the Offertory Collection, baskets will be replaced with 

baskets with long handles 


